
From: 	 Bausch, Carl (FTA) 
To: 	 Rogoff, Peter (FTA) 
Sent: 	 4/19/2010 9:34:37 AM 
Subject: 	 RE: HONOLULU UPDATE... 

Here (below) are some possible talking points for your meeting with the Mayor; we can discuss at your convenience. 
Carl 

• Available data suggest that we will be able to go directly to a final impact statement and avoid 
supplementation; if the data hold up, a letter to this effect should be transmitted to you shortly 

• FAA has advised me that it will cooperate fully in expediting completion of the environmental 
process 

• Staff is in the process of preparing a schedule for completion of the environmental process under 
a couple of different scenarios; I have requested the tightest schedule possible, consistent with lawful 
requirements 

• I expect that adhering to either schedule will require some sacrifice—intensive effort—on the part 
of everybody, including members of your team, the consultants and others 

• We may have to ask some players to accelerate their review or approval of aspects of the 
process in order to remain on schedule. 

I haven't yet figured out how you might respond when the Mayor asks if you will share the schedule with 
him, but I'm working on it... 

From: Rogoff, Peter (FTA) 
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2010 12:26 PM 
To: Bausch, Carl (FTA) 
Subject: RE: HONOLULU UPDATE... 

Great. Thanks. The Mayor is coming in tomorrow. We should talk before hand about what 
you are comfortable with me saying about the schedule. -P 

From: Bausch, Carl (FTA) 
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2010 12:19 PM 
To: Rogoff, Peter (FTA) 
Subject: HONOLULU UPDATE... 

We are fleshing out the schedule. Unless you object, we will have to call Toru for the purpose of directing the City's 
consultants to revise certain portions of the document. Toru will not be contacted until the letter advising the Mayor 
that we intend to go directly to a final impact statement has been sent. We will not mention anything about the 
schedule. No problems thus far. Carl 
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